
 

 

RECRUITMENT OF SPECIALIST OFFICERS - PROJECT 2016-17 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTERVIEW- CREDIT ANALYSTS (CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS) 

 

We refer to the detailed advertisement dated 09.11.2016 in leading newspapers / notification on 

our Bank’s website inviting applications for recruitment of Specialist Officers in our Bank.  

 

The applications have been shortlisted for the following post, for which the interview is scheduled 

to be held on 01.04.2017 & 03.04.2017. The Call letters of the shortlisted candidates are being 

forwarded on their registered email ids. (Notification in respect of other posts will be informed 

subsequently).  

 

POST 

CODE 
POST LIST 

1 Credit Analysts (Chartered Accountants) SMG/S-IV (Click here to view the List) 

 

Shortlisted candidates are advised to carefully go through the guidelines mentioned in the call 

letter. 

 

Candidates are also advised to visit the Bank’s website periodically for any further notification. 

 

Decision of the Bank in all matters pertaining to selection process shall be final and binding. 

 

 

 

 

 

HEAD (HR ADMINISTRATION) 

DATE: 18.03.2017 

 

 

http://www.bankofbaroda.co.in/download/Addition-Credit-Analysts-Chartered-Accountant.pdf

